
 

TRANSPORTATION NOTICE 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

FOR 
 I-15/US 93 Garnet Interchange and 

US 93 Capacity Improvements 
 
 
PURPOSE OF MEETING: The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT), in cooperation with the 
Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), invites you to attend a public information meeting to solicit 
input for the I-15/US 93 Garnet Interchange and US 93 Capacity Improvements. Proposed 
improvements include reconstructing the Garnet Interchange (built in 1963), widening US 93 for 5 miles 
from a two-lane highway to a four-lane divided highway, and creating a two-lane frontage road parallel 
to US 93. A design-built contract for these improvements was initiated on August 15, 2017, with 
substantial completion expected at the end of 2018. 
 
PROJECT BENEFITS: The purpose of the proposed improvements is to increase safety and improve 
traffic operations for both current and future traffic needs. These highways carry an increasing level of 
freight traffic to and from Northern Nevada, and provide access to adjacent industrial and manufacturing 
enterprises, such as the Apex Industrial Park. Please visit www.nevadadot.com/projects for more 
information about this Project.      
 
WHEN AND WHERE:  Tuesday, December 12, 2017, 4 – 7 p.m., PRESENTATION AT 5:30 p.m. 
SkyView Multigenerational Center, 3050 East Centennial Parkway, North Las Vegas, NV. 89081. 
 
WHERE YOU COME IN: Members of the public are encouraged to attend at their convenience any 
time during the meeting hours of 4 to 7 p.m. Project representatives will be on hand to discuss and 
answer your questions. There will be a brief project presentation at 5:30 p.m., followed by a short 
question and answer period from the audience. Before and after the presentation, the meeting will be 
conducted as an open-house format to provide an opportunity to view displays and individually discuss 
the interchange with project representatives. At the meeting, your comments may be submitted for 
public record in writing or verbally to a court reporter, who will be available throughout the meeting. In 
addition to any comments received at the meeting, written or email comments will be accepted through 
Friday December 29, 2017. Please email your comments to: Ryan Wheeler, PE, Sr. Project Manager, 
rwheeler@dot.nv.gov with a reference to this project in the subject line. You may also mail your 
comments using the contact information below. 
 
CONTACT:   
Mail: Nevada Department of Transportation, Ryan Wheeler, PE, Sr. Project Manager 
123 East Washington Street, Las Vegas, NV, 89101  
Email: rwheeler@dot.nv.gov  
 
SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION REQUESTS: Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and 
accommodate persons with disabilities desiring to attend the meeting. Requests for auxiliary aids or 
services to assist individuals with disabilities or limited English proficiency should be made with as 
much advanced notice as possible to Julie Maxey, NDOT Public Hearings Officer at 775-888-7171 or 
email at jmaxey@dot.nv.gov. 
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